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Prolife Club Shift-II was inaugurated in a ceremonious way on 6th September 
2018. Dr. L. Selvanathan, Head of the Department of History was the chief guest. 

 

  The Next Event was a human chain to celebrate The World Suicide 

Prevention Day on 10th September 2018 in our college campus. Prof. Kaleeswaran 

along with his students from LSSS performed a street play. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Third event was conducted in commemoration to The International AIDS Day 

in the slum areas on 1st December 2018 and the club members of the various 

departments visited a slum with pamphlets and placards to spread the awareness 

among the slum dwellers.  

 

 

The club organized a series of special lectures for the benefit of members of 

the club on 5th December 2018. A special lecture cum interacting session was shared 

by Dr. Bernard de Sami, Coordinator of LISSTAR which was helpful in enhancing 

the personality of the students. 

 



A lecture about the challenges of life in the present Scenario was delivered 

by Rev. Dr. Maria Packiam, Director of Life and PULC on 12th December 2018.  

 

 

 

A Motivational talk on Know Yourself was delivered by N. Amutha Ramesh, 

Director of Indian IAS academy on 19 December 2018, which was very useful to the 

students. 

  

 



A Day with Elders was organized by the department of Outreach 13th 

February 2019. The club members of Prolife also participated where actor Karthi was 

invited as the chief guest and our honourable principal Rev. Dr. Andrew SJ and 

Rev. Fr.  Louie Albert SJ. joined this ceremony.  

 

The club members attended a field visit on 20th Feb.2019 in an NGO which 

was a 20yr old institution that has been working for the welfare of the women. Mr. 

Tarun Murugesh, Member of the NGO addressed all the students about the 

importance of having a safe and secured life and on good habits and a healthy 

lifestyle. 

 



 

The prolife club winded up its activities for the year on 6th march 2019 with 

The Profest Programme. Prof. Dr.Yesubhakthan, Co-ordinator, shift II, Department 

of History was the chief guest of the valedictory function.  

 

 

 


